Journal Archive

From: Wilson, Dwight (PTF)

Sent: Monday, March 04, 2019 7:36 PM

To: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor); Leslie Krauz Stambaugh; vichang@umich.edu
Subject: A Resignation

To Whom It May Concern:

Thank you for the opportunity to serve on the Ann Arbor Human Rights Commission. Immediately I am
ending the book on my inclusion on that body.

Yours in the Light,
Dwight L. Wilson



